MOST IMMEDIATE

No. 12037/32/2010-FTC
Government of India
Department of Personnel & Training
Training Division
(Block No.IV, Old JNU Campus, New Delhi 110 067)

New Delhi, the 28" October 2010

To,
Secretaries to Central Ministries/Departments of Gol
Chief Secretaries of State Governments/Administrators of UTs
Cadre Controlling Authorities
Subject Foreign Training (Long/short-term) under Domestic Funding of Foreign
Component (DFFT) Scheme of the Department of Personnel & Training —
Nomination of nodal officer - regarding.
Sir/Madam,

Kindly refer to this Department’s letter of even number dated 25" August 2010 on the
subject mentioned above and to say that the requisite information from your organization is still

awaited.

2. It is, therefore, requested that the details of the nodal officer from your organization who
would be associated with the nomination of officers for training abroad under the DFFT Scheme
of the DOPT may kindly be directed to be forwarded to this Department by 10" November 2010
positively. As requested in the letter referred above, the necessary details of the nodal officer

may kindly be sent on Fax No. 011-26107962 or at e-mail (naresh.wadhwa@nic.in).

Yours faithfully,

3(‘/ (Sanjiv Shankar)
Director (Foreign Training)
Tel 26168197



